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Sunset Drives Improvements Project in Jordan Receives LRIP Funding 
 

April 02, 2024, Jordan, MN – The City of Jordan and Jordan Public Schools (ISD 717) were selected to 
receive Local Road Improvement Program (LRIP) funds for the Sunset Drive Improvements Project. The 
project was selected to receive $1.5M in LRIP funds appropriated by the legislature in 2023.  

The Sunset Drive Improvements will improve access, safety, and function of Sunset Drive, which serves 
as the main access to the Jordan Schools. The project will include the construction of two compact 
roundabouts with pedestrian safety facilities coupled with a series of driveway access closures along 
Sunset Drive. The project will improve both pedestrian and vehicle safety by reducing vehicle speeds, 
reducing pedestrian/vehicle interaction points, reducing traffic congestion/delay, reducing serious injury 
crashes, and simplifying/shortening pedestrian crossings.    

 
Sunset Drive Improvements project layout including a compact roundabout at Sunset Drive/Hillside Drive/High School Entrance, a compact 
roundabout at Sunset Drive/Elementary School Entrance/CERC Entrance, and enhanced pedestrian crossings. 

The City of Jordan and Jordan Public Schools sincerely thank the public, Jordan City Council, and Jordan 
School Board for their support of this project. This funding will cover $1.5 M of the $2.1M total project 
costs. The City of Jordan and Jordan Public Schools are excited for this project and look forward to the 
improvements being constructed in 2025. 
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